
This year is a very special year for Tulane University.  The Class of 
2017 marks the Seventy-fifth commissioning from the Tulane 
NROTC Unit.  Members of the class of 1942 will celebrate their 
75th Homecoming.   

Although Tulane was not the first university to establish an NROTC 
unit, it has supported the unit continuously since its inception, mak-
ing the Tulane NROTC the longest continuously running NROTC 
unit in the nation.  Tulane 
University embraced its role 
in forming the Nationôs naval 
officers even when supporting 
the military seemed untenable 
to other universities. 

Please mark the date of 
Thursday, November 2nd, 
2017 in your calendar and 
plan to attend the 75th lunch-
eon celebration in the Kendall 
Cram room.   The Reunion 
Committee is working hard to 
provide a world class event. 
Visit the website frequently to 
stay up do date with the de-
veloping plan.  

 

PLEASE go online, check us out, and join us by setting up payment of dues 
or making a donation. Our Website homepage is: http://
www.tulanenrotcalumni.org/index.htm 

IF YOUR CLASS YEAR ENDS WITH ñ2ò OR ñ7ò, YOU WILL BE HON-
ORED AT THIS YEARôs HOMECOMING. USE OUR WEBSITE CON-
TACT INFO TO PLAN REUNION ACTIVITIES!  

ASSOCIATION PRESIDENT'S GREETINGS ï SPRING OF 2017  
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2017 NROTC 
Homecoming 
Activities 

¶ Join us in the celebration of  
75 Years of Tulane 
NROTC at the Alumni 
Luncheon in the Kendall 
Cram Room from 11AM-
1PM on Thursday, Novem-
ber 2nd.  Check website for 
details as the plan develops. 

¶ NROTC Alumni Annual 
Meeting will be held in the 
Navy Building at 3:00 PM 
on Friday, November 3rd, 
2017 

¶ NROTC Homecoming Re-
ception honoring the class 
of 1942 (and all classes 
ending in 2 or 7) will be 
held at 3-6 PM on Friday, 
November 3rd, 2017 

¶ Look for the NROTC/Alumni 
tailgate at the homecoming 
game. 
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Tulane NROTC Alumni Send Two MIDN to Naval Leadership Weekend 
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For the third year in a row, the extraordinary 

generosity of Mr. John W. Stelly, Jr., class of 

1977, and CDR (ret.) Fritz Teuscher, class 

of 1989, provided two Tulane NROTC mid-

shipman with the opportunity of a lifetime.  

MIDN 2/C Mallory Brinley and MIDN 2/C 

James Jahn were sent to the 22nd annual 

Naval Leadership Weekend at Notre Dame 

University.   

 

Speakers included Admiral John Richard-

son, Chief of Naval Operations, and General 

Robert Neller, Commandant of the Marine 

Corps.  Activities included keynote speech-

es, ethical decision games, and interactions 

with current Navy leaders and other mid-

shipmen from around the country.   

 

 

Midshipmen reported key takeaways: The im-

portance of competence and character as a jun-

ior officer; Always learn from your failures; 

Expectations go both ways; You are a leader 24 

hours a day, seven days a week, 365 days a 

year; Their role in the Navy and Marine Corps 

of tomorrow; and the Warrior Ethos. 

 

MIDN Brimley and MIDN Jahn documented 

their experience in a presentation so that they 

could share it with the rest of the battalion.  You 

may view the presentation on our website at: 

http://www.tulanenrotcalumni.org/

NLW_MIDN_Brief.pdf 

MIDN Brinley and MIDN Jahn meet VADM Christo-

pher Grady, Commander U.S. Sixth Fleet.  

MIDN Jahn and MIDN Brinley meet ADM John Richard-

son, Chief of Naval Operations. 

http://www.tulanenrotcalumni.org/NLW_MIDN_Brief.pdf
http://www.tulanenrotcalumni.org/NLW_MIDN_Brief.pdf


From MIDN Brimley and MIDN Jahn: ñWe sincerely want to thank our alumni for giving 

us the opportunity to attend this conference and emphasize the impact it has made on us as 

young leaders. Your support for us in events like Naval Leadership Weekend has been vital 

to our development as Midshipmen and will always be appreciated.ò 

Naval Leadership Weekend (continued from page 2) 
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Make Charitable Gift / 

Donation 

Tulane NROTC Midshipmen attendance at the 2017 Naval 

Leadership Weekend was made possible by the generosity of  

Mr. John W. Stelly, Jr (class of 1977) who provided airline 

tickets and CDR (ret.) Fritz Teuscher (class of 1989) who 

sponsored the midshipmenôs conference fees.  

If you would like to support 

the 2018 NLW and other 

association activities: 

The Tulane NROTC Alumni Association Archive 

Committee captured three more Flag Officer oral his-

tories following the 

dedication of the new 

Flag and General Of-

ficer plaque at the 

2016 homecoming re-

ception.   

 

Click on the links on 

our Flag page to read 

bios and listen to oral 

histories of our distin-

guished alumni. 

Archive Committee Captures Oral Histories of  three more Flag Officers. 

RADM James B. Godwin, III, (ô73) Mrs. 

Stevenson and RADM James W. Steven-

son, Jr. (ô76), Mrs. Lilly and RADM To-

mas G. Lilly, (ó55) were present for the 

unveiling of the new Tulane University 

NROTC Flag and General Officer plaque 

on the quaterdeck. 
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